Tikokino Primary School Newsletter

Tikokino 100%
- Today, Tomorrow, Together

Phone: 06 8565 833 office@tikokino.school.nz Principal: Hamish Natusch 06 8565738

Week 7, Term 2. 13th – 17th June 2022



Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,

A huge thank you to all parents who could help with our trip to the Limestone Quarry Last week. Aaron Topp from Hatuma Lime Works was amazed at the number of parent helpers we had! Thank you everyone. The trip was an excellent opportunity for all students to get out there and have a hands-on experience digging for fossils. We hope that all students, even our little ones, will have an understanding that Planet Earth is hundreds of millions years old. By learning about fossils and digging in limestone deposits, our students know that New Zealand was once underwater and it's from this time underwater. that shellfish and all creatures, plants etc in the ocean died to form the limestone we dug in on Friday. I hope you enjoy the photos.

Our last working bee splitting up the final rings went really well on Saturday afternoon. To everyone who has helped over the four working bees, **thank you very much**. All we need to do now is deliver the final few loads and then we can have a final count up of the funds!

Here's hoping the wind has come to an end, it's not often we keep children in as it's too windy outside.

Our Jumping June fundraiser for the Heart Foundation is up to \$2,600, keep up the great work kids.

Next Friday 24th June is Matariki and this is now a Public Holiday, school is not open.

All students have received information regarding the upcoming Gymnastics Festivals in Week 9. Can all senior students return their permission and transport slips ASAP, so we can organise the day as girls and boys compete at different times, as do some of our senior girls who are competing in the Grade A Competition.

Have a great weekend.

Regards, Hamish.





2022 Important Dates for Your Calendar

23rd Jun - Jumping June!

24th Jun - Matariki Public Holiday

27th Jun - Space Girl

27th Jun - BOT Meeting @ 7pm Room 4

28th Jun - Bugman

29th Jun - Senior Gymnastics

30th Jun - Junior Gymnastics

8th Jul - Term 2 Finishes

25th Jul - Term 3 Starts

15th Aug - BOT Meeting 7pm Room 4

19th Sept - BOT Meeting 7pm Room 4

30th Sept - Term 3 Finishes

17th Oct - Term 4 Starts

21st Oct - Hawke's Bay Anniversary Day (School Closed)

24th Oct - Labour Day (School Closed)

25th-28th Oct - Room 3 Camp, Wellington

10th-11th Nov - Room 2 Camp, Wakarara

7th Nov - BOT Meeting 7pm Room 4

5th Dec - BOT Meeting 7pm Room 4

16th Dec - Last Day of Term



It is a National requirement that you let us know if your child is unwell or away from school for any reason. Please phone

the office on 856 5833 and leave a message, text 027 2083358 or use the link on our website.

NOT ON THE BUS
TODAY? Please let Hamish
know if your child/ren are
not on the bus and he will let



Pam know.

20km speed limit past a stationary school bus.

Sport:

Netball: www.hawkesbaynetball.co.nz/centralmeff

Football: 9am Saturdays for junior practice and all other players will be contacted by their coach.

Hockey: www.facebook.com/chbhockey

Fun Sticks: Saturday, 9-10am at the St Joseph's

Mini Turf.

Rugby: www.sporty.co.nz/chbjrc

Please contact us if you have any questions.

Community Notices

Call 8565833 if you would like to advertise in our newsletter or email office@tikokino.school.nz

Adverts on the back page.

We are currently working on updating the adverts. This is long overdue, due to the printing company no longer being in existence. We may have 1-2 spaces to fill if you are interested, please let us know.



We've got your small jobs covered. Call Ian Cover today!

coverearthworks@gmail.com





Gaine - Rural Postie for RD 3&4 Waipawa Tikokino RD2 Onga 027 7852988



027 390 3275

Baleage

Hay

Direct drilling

PROPERTY FOR RENT:

3 bedroom cottage in the Tikokino area to rent from mid-August 2022.

Please phone 027 384 4686 in the evenings only.

Sawyers Arms

Café Restaurant, Bar, & Takeaway Colleen & Wendy

06 8565446

sawyersarms@xtra.co.nz

Open Wednesday - Sunday @ 10.30am



JUMPING JUNE

Our students are taking part in raising money for the Heart Foundation on the 23rd June. You can sponsor a child online or the school on our Tikokino School Facebook Page.